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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who was able to enjoy our Maths Open Classroom event yesterday in celebration of 
Maths Week.  The children have had fun all week with their Maths investigations and it was lovely for them 
to be able to share their work with you. 
 
International Yoga Day 
The children celebrated International Yoga Day on Wednesday by participating in a number of yoga 
postures, including sun salutations, on the field.  Thank you to those of you who were able to attend and 
thank you to Tamsin, our school yoga teacher, for leading the session in the sunshine. 
 

     
 

Fair on the Field 
Please note the school fair, Fair on the Field, is tomorrow from noon until 3pm.  We look forward to seeing 
you all there.  There is still time to sign up to help run a stall – please see Sarah, Jacindy or Charlie at the 
end of the day today. 
 
Sickness 
Please note, our school policy is that children do not attend school for 48 hours following an incident of 
sickness. 
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Nuts and seeds 
Due to allergies, please remember that we are a nut and seed-free school.  Please bear this in mind when 
packing lunch boxes and snacks for your children. 
 
Elm Class trip to the Sealife Centre, Brighton 
Year One enjoyed the sunshine at the Sealife Centre on Wednesday.  The children were given a detailed 
tour of the Centre and an indepth look at the creatures living there.  The whole class had a lovely time. 
 

 
 

 
 
Warm weather 
On warmer days, please ensure your child comes to school equipped with a sunhat and water bottle.  
Although we do encourage children to stay in the shade as much as possible, please ensure your child is 
wearing suncream. 
 
Grenfell Tower Cake Sale 
There will be a cake sale on Friday, 7th July at 3.30pm in the Infant Playground and all proceeds will go to 
the charity to support the victims of the Grenfell Tower fire.   
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Headteacher’s Assembly 
Congratulations to the following children for receiving the Headteacher’s Certificate and Cup: 
 

 
 

Billy, Lachlan and Dylan 
 

 
 

Susie, Olivia and Jacomo 
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Bella, Stanley and Stella 
 

 
 

Josie, Liam and Lexie 
 

 
 

Sholto, Iris and Nico 



 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well -being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello, Mr Paterson and Mrs Wooler. 
 

Key Dates 
 
Assembly and Newsletter Times and Dates 
Please note the dates for Headteacher Assemblies have had to change this year to accommodate Class Assemblies to 
parents and yoga on Fridays.  Please see below the Fridays on which these assemblies will take place. 
 
Newsletter      Friday, 23rd June 
Headteacher Assembly    Friday, 30th June, 3.00pm in Hall (Choir singing) 
 
Newsletter      Friday, 7th July 
Final Headteacher Assembly   Friday, 14th July, 3.00pm in Hall 
 
Term 6 
School Fair      Saturday, 24th June, noon to 3pm 
Healthy Living Week    3rd July to 7th July 
New Reception Taster Session   Wednesday, 5th July, 1.30pm – 2.30pm 
Welcome to new parents by Early Years team Wednesday, 12th July, 9am in Hall 
Second taster session for new Reception Wednesday, 12th July, 1.30pm – 2.30pm 
Year Six play     Thursday, 13th July, 7pm in Hall 
End-of-year reports go home   Friday, 14th July 
Open Classrooms    Monday, 17th July, 3.30pm – 4.30pm informal drop-ins 
Sports Day      Tuesday, 18th July (children can go home after noon register) 
Year Six Graduation    Wednesday, 19th July, 6pm in Hall 
End of Term 6     Friday, 21st July (after ice-cream van) 
 
INSET days 2017 – 2018 
Please note the following INSET days for the next academic year: 
Monday, 4th September 2017 
Tuesday, 5th September 2017 
Tuesday, 2nd January 2018 
Wednesday, 3rd January 2018 
Monday, 4th June 2018 
 


